
Encourage your student to
come ready to talk, and ask

them to prepare two
questions for the author:

they can be about their
career, their works, their

interests, or the co-created
book... The author will always

respond enthusiastically.  

Print the certificate for each
student who wins an award.

Check your email because we
will have sent you the

document. We would love for
you to share it on social

media to gain more visibility. A
total of 50 diplomas are issued

per book.

During the meeting, please
use the chat to inform us

about any technical issues, if
you’re leaving, or to write

your question if the
microphone isn’t working.

Someone from Fiction
Express is always monitoring
this space and can assist you.

Livestream the meeting in
class. Although only the
student who has won an

award can participate, it’s an
experience that the others will

never forget! If only the
winning student joins,

accompany them and enjoy
the meeting together.

Explain to your student how
important it is to take

advantage of this
opportunity to speak with

the author, and the value of
the co-creation process of a
Fiction Express story. Your
student has been chosen

among thousands of readers.

Please try to be flexible
regarding timing: the

session will start on time,
but the end is less certain; it

may run a few minutes
longer than expected. Our

priority is that all
participants have the
opportunity to speak.

Create activities around the
meeting to reflect on what

has taken place. The
interaction between

students and the author
leads to questions, themes,
answers, and dynamics that

are all useful for further
development further in class.

Author meetings

Check your email during the
live book event. You will

receive a notification and
certificate if any of your

students get an award for
their contributions on the
forum. Once the book is

finished, you will receive an
invitation to the meeting.

Make sure your student puts
their first and last name in the
Zoom window. That way, we

will know they are present and
can give them the opportunity
to participate. If they can't do
this, they can still share it in

the chat during the meeting.

Make the most of this unique experience with your
students when they win certificates on the live forum!


